
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

TDDN Newsletter 
July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We are coming to the end of another academic year; we will 

be sad to see some of you leaving us! Please remember we 

are open throughout the year, so if you need a holiday club - 

give us a call. Please also email us a testimony about your 

experience with us, or write in our parent feedback book.  We 

look to improve the service and welcome any feedback.  

The staff have been working hard to ensure information is 

shared with new schools so that when your child starts there 

will be a smooth transition. We have also had some visits from 

schools to observe the children and speak to the child’s key 

worker.  

We will be holding a farewell morning on 21st July for families 

that are leaving us this summer.  We will be having 

refreshments and Tot Bops will also be entertaining.  It will 

start at 9:30am and run until 11 0’clock.  Please email the 

Office to confirm you are able to come. 

We wish everyone a fun summer! 
 

Please could you make sure   

that your child has a spare 

(named) change of clothes at 

Nursery, especially if your 

child is toilet training. 

Thank you. 

Please remember to apply 

your child’s sun cream 

before they start their day 

at Nursery. 

 

Healthy Tips 

1. After brushing teeth (you 
and your children) should 
avoid rinsing out with 
water or mouthwash – you 
will wash the fluoride in the 
toothpaste away! Just spit 
out the excess foam – job 
done! 

2. Don’t add sugar to drinks 
and food given to babies 
and children. 

3. Babies/children who 
cannot spit out after 
brushing should have just 
a smear of family 
toothpaste on their brush. 

4. Whitening toothpaste is 
not suitable for children 12 
years and younger. 

5. Often there are sugar-free 
medications available 
instead of sugary ones. 
Choose these, where 
possible, and you will 
reduce the amount of 
sugar coming into contact 
with teeth. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget – we are on 

Instagram 

Dates for your Diary 

Sports week - 17th July  

 

Tot Bop 

Monday 3rd - 10am 

Monday 10th -10am 

 

Last day of the academic year: 

Friday 21st    

 

Summer Holiday starts for Grant 

Only Children:  

Monday 24th 
 

 


